
 

 

AMHERST COUNCIL ON THE AGING

September 23, 1969 

Alpha Phi Omega Fraternity 
Student Union 
University of Massachusetts 
Amherst, Massachusetts 01002 

Dear Sirs: 

The Council on Aging and the older residents of the 
community whom we serve, are indeed grateful for 
your help in painting the ceiling of the Senior 
Community Center on September 13.  This is something 
that has long been wanted and needed but could not 
have been accomplished without this volunteer labor.

Please pass on our special thanks to the dozen members 
who donated their time and labor on a busy Saturday 
for this community service: Joe Cosgrove, Leo Edmunds, 
Joe Haebler, Chris Fredericks, Bill Gleason, Al 
Hunter, Dennis Klayton, Sandy Sweet, Steve Sheiffer, 
Bill Vigneaux, Dave Welsh, and Dave Whitney. 

Did you see the picture of the painters in the Hamp-
shire Gazette, September 16? This is excellent pub-
licity for your fraternity, the Gamma Sigma Sigma 
Sorority, and the Senior Community Center. 

 


